
 
 

 

Heaton Park Primary  

School Health  

Chatsworth House 

Pilsworth 

Bury 

BL9 8RN  

                                                                                                                                                                  Telephone 0161 2016 2338 

 

 

 Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

You may/may not be aware the Year 6 School Health Questionnaires have now changed from paper copies to 

electronic copies this year. 

 

The questionnaire is aimed at supporting your child though the transition progress from primary school into 

secondary school. 

The questionnaire will help your child explore any thoughts and feelings they may have about their move to 

secondary school, and is designed to support you with any health concerns, support you with weight 

management, anxiety/mental health support, and support you with any medical conditions and care plans your 

child may have. 

 

The school Nursing team will also go into your child’s school to complete the National Child Measurement 

Programme for Reception and year 6 children, if you do not wish for your child to participate you have the 

option to opt out with in the questionnaire. 

More information regarding the National Child Measurement can be found by following this link; 

www.nhs.uk/live-well/healthy-weight/childrens-weight/national-child-measurement-programme/ 

 

Please follow the link below to complete the questionnaire. It is simple and straight forward to complete, you 

will just need username and password to set up. 

https://app.schoolscreener.com/Portal/#/bury/p/Bh202/105306 

 
Please can this be completed by 31st December 2023 

 

Some useful links which may be helpful for your family are: 

A good website for sleep advice is -  www.thechildrenssleepcharity.org.uk 

For weight management - https://www.bury.gov.uk/health-and-wellbeing/bury-live-well-service/referrals-to-

bury-live-well-service 

For anxiety support - https://youngminds.org.uk 

  

If you are struggling to complete the questionnaire, please e mail parentsupport@schoolscreener.com  

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact our service with any queries on the e mail. 

 

Kind regards 

School Health Team 

schoolscreenerresponse@srft.nhs.uk 
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